VILLAGE OF PLEASANT PRAIRIE
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that there will be PUBLIC HEARING before the VILLAGE
PLAN COMMISSION of the VILLAGE OF PLEASANT PRAIRIE, Kenosha County,
Wisconsin, at the Village Municipal Building, 9915 39th Avenue on the 28t day of July
2021 at 5:00 P.M., to consider amendments to the Village Zoning Ordinance related to
correctly reference penalties set forth in Section 420-150 of the Village Zoning Ordinance.
Specifically, Sections 420-38 B (4) entitled “Termination of violation” related to performance
standards and 420-147 entitled “Suspension or revocation of permit” are being amended to
change the word “fines” to “penalties”.

There will be an opportunity at the public hearing for public comment if you attend
the meeting in person or virtually.

To register to attend the meeting virtually, go to PleasantPrairieWi.gov/GoTo.
Once registered, login instructions on how to access the web-based virtual meeting will be
emailed. Users that utilize this method will have an opportunity to raise a virtual hand to
speak during the public hearing. People can also call in by phone to listen without making
any comments at (415) 655-0060 and use access code 464-276-422.

Written comments can also be submitted via e-mail to
communitydevelopment@plprairie.com, mailed or hand delivered to the Community
Development Department, Pleasant Prairie Village Hall at 9915 39th Avenue. Written
comments received before noon on the date of the meeting will be distributed to the Village
Plan Commissioners and considered at the public hearing.

If you wish to comment on the request, comments will be received prior to and at the Public
Hearing. If you would like more information, please contact Jean M. Werbie-Harris,
Community Development Director or Peggy Herrick, Assistant Planner/Zoning Administrator,
at (262) 925-6717.
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